
From  CanyonsConnects@canyons.edu 

Reply To donotreply@canyons.edu 

BCC 

Subject Canyons Connects - You have not yet submitted assignments in  
  Introduction to Microbiology 

Dear Rachel, 
 

This message is being sent to you from Canyons Connects on behalf of your 
instructor.  Your work and contributions to the class are valued, and it's been 
noted that you have one or more missing or late assignments. 

 
(Personalized notes from your instructor:  Rachel missed 3 classes this month.) 

 
By practicing the material with your assignments you will become more prepared 
to succeed in the class.  Please contact your instructor about next steps and let 
them know if they may assist you with any questions that you have. 

 
Sent on behalf of, 
Yolanda Gold   

 


